
22nd August  2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 6 Secondary School Transfer meeting – Wednesday 14th September
2022

I am writing to invite you to our Secondary School Transfer meeting. The meeting will
be held on Wednesday 14th September in our school hall from 3:30pm to 5:00pm. If
government guidelines change, we would have to hold this virtually but we would let
you know nearer the time.

The meeting has been arranged to provide useful information about the transition
period along with the application process.

Representatives from local schools have also been invited to share additional
information about their individual schools. It is our belief that the information shared
at this meeting will allow you to make an informed decision about the choice of
school for your child.

May I remind you that all applications for Secondary Transfer must be submitted by
Monday 31st October 2022.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Jenkins-Yusuf
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